
Existing path - shared use

Existing shared path - 
proposed pedestrian use 
only

Existing shared path - 
proposed bicycle use only

KEY

Proposed removal of two 
car parking spaces to locate 
crossing

Proposed removal of two car 
parking spaces removed to 
locate crossing and ensure 
adequate view lines
Raised crossing proposed

Yacht club vehicle 
crossing maintained

Proposed removal of redundant 
line marking and contrasting 
concrete paving. Concrete 
paving to be replaced with 
coloured in-situ concrete surface 
to match surrounds 

Proposed new path - 
pedestrian only
(decking, 1.8m wide)

Proposed new path - 
bicycle only 

 (concrete, 2.5m wide)

Raised crossing proposed

Proposed shared 
pedestrian/cycle space 
(area with orange outline) 

Middle Brighton Baths
Draft changes to bike path

How to have your say 
Online  
bayside.vic.gov.au/haveyoursay

Drop in session 
We’ll be on the Bay Trail shared path at  
Middle Brighton Baths to hear your views:

Thursday 2 November, 4pm – 6.30pm
and
Saturday 4 November, 8.30am – 11.30am

More information  
Steve Carson 
Tel 9599 4630

Community consultation closes  
5pm 26 November 2017

A draft design has been developed to create a 
dedicated cycling path at Middle Brighton Baths 
that will separate pedestrians and cyclists.

We are seeking your thoughts on the draft 
design that aims to improve safety at this 
popular location.

The Middle Brighton Baths section is one  
of 13 high risk sites in need of improvement 
along the 17km Bay Trail.

0949


